
 
 

Sir Knights, 
 
I would like to thank the previous members of the Assembly executive that have made 
my transition so smooth and for their help and dedication.  I welcome our current slate of 
officers and I look forward to working with them over the coming fraternal year. 
 
I am pleased to announce that last June, S.K. Rev. Joseph Darzycki retired after 22 years 
as Chaplain at our local hospitals.  We wish him well and all the best in the years to 
come. 
 
Unfortunately, this past summer we yet another member from our Assembly with the 
passing S.K. John Jones on July 23rd.  He will be greatly missed. 
 
Our Assembly would like to thank the S.K. Aubrey Allen Assembly for the installation of 
officers on Sept. 11th at the Bishop Doyle Hall, Council #798.  They did a good job in 
making us all welcome and facilitating this annual event. 
 
By the time you read this, we will have held the dedication ceremony for the monument 
“Honouring Our Veterans” at the entrance to St. Peter’s Cemetery, for the start of Legion 
Week (Sept.18th).  What a great way to show our patriotism in the Fourth Degree, along 
with the Sir Knight Aubrey Allen Assembly. 
 
We are looking forward to the next Exemplification to take place at in Kingston on 
October 15th.  Our Assembly is hopefully adding at least another 3 members to our ranks 
after this Exemplification. I hope that even more members can be recruited in time. 
 
Our next meeting will be on, Thursday, October 13th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Paul, Norwood, Oct. 23, 2011, for 10:30 a.m. 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


